
Grainne Power 

Subject: FW: DPC D@S - initial thoughts 

~~ 

From: margot.cronin@marine.ie 
Sent: 10 November 2015 11:02 
To: Tara Higgins 
Subject: DPC D@S - initial thoughts 

Hi Tara, 

Further to our conversation the other day, I’ve had a look a t  the supplementary sediment chemistry test results 
from Dublin Port relating to making a delineation in the channel in order to decide whether or not material is 
suitable for conventional DaS. 

I looked a t  these results in relation a t  the sediment chemistry from previous campaigns back to 2007. The 
concentrations involved appear to be comparable. Consequently, I don’t see why this material would not be treated 
in the same way as earlier material dredged from the same area and be subject to similar mitigating conditions. 

Best regards, 
Margot 

_____________--____----_-- ---_____---___---__----_-- 
Margot Cronin ,‘ Marine Institute 
Rinville, Oronmore, Co. Golway, Ireland 

Tel: t 353 (0) 91 387 251 ,! www.rnorine.ie 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 

1 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 11-11-2015:00:53:34

http://www.symanteccloud.com

